## Sandown Recreation Commission October 5, 2016

The meeting was called to order by Chairman George Blaisdell at 6:35 p.m. Members present were: John Donahue, Jessica Scarlett, George Blaisdell, and Veronica Utman. Absent was Terry Treanor, ex officio. Also absent was Deb Brown, Parks and Recreation Director.

Mr. Blaisdell stated that the Board of Selectmen would like to form an Advisory Committee to explore the possible purchase of land described as Map Lot 18-1. They would like to have two representatives each from Conservation and Recreation.

After discussion, it was decided that John Donahue and George Blaisdell would be the two representatives from the Recreation Commission, with Deb Brown as an advisor.

Bills approved during the meeting were for:

\$170 – porta-potty for Soccer Camp (covered under rental fee).

\$610 – 12 week Adult Yoga Classes.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Veronica Utman Recording Secretary